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11ú Márta 2022 – 11th March 2022 

         Nóta na hAoine – Friday Note 

 

Club iarscoil ar ceal/ Afterschools Clubs Cancelled 

 
There will be no afterschools club from 2:30-3:30pm on this coming Monday, 14th 

March and Monday 4th April 2022 to facilitate staff development. Please ensure that 

your child is collected from school promptly at 2:30pm on these dates. 

 

Absences 

 
It is vital that you phone the school office on 

the day your child is absent from school or 

alternatively, send a note to school with your 

child on their return explaining their absence, to 

enable us to record their attendance accurately. 
 

 

  

 
To celebrate Seachtain na Gaeilge 2022, we will be having Lá Glás 

(Green Day) on Wednesday with Céilíthe (Ceilís), Tráth na gCeist 

(Quizzes) and imeachtaí eile (other activities.  Also, see below some of 

the events that will be taking place throughout the local area in the 

upcoming week. 

Beannachtaí na Féile Pádraig 

daoibh! 

Happy St. Patrick’s Day! 
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Covid 19 
 

COVID cases are beginning to rise again in this area and in the school.  Keep an eye on 

Seesaw for notifications from teachers regarding COVID cases in school.  If 

requested to, please carry out a lateral flow test on your child before their return to 

school. 

 

 

An Chéad Fhaoistín/ First Confessions- 23/03/2022 
 

  

First Confessions for Rang 3 & 4 will take place in Massforth Chapel 

at 1pm on Wednesday 23rd March.  Children must wear a full school 

uniform.  Parents/Guardians can collect these children from school 

at 12noon and staff will meet the children at Massforth. 

 

 

Scoil druidte 17ú & 18ú Márta 
 

Beidh an scoil druidte ar an Déardaoin 17ú agus an Aoine 18ú Márta fá 

choinne Lá Fhéile Pádraig. Beidh lá glas againn ar scoil ar an Chéadaoin, 

16ú Márta, nuair a bheas na páistí ag caitheamh éadaí glasa.  

School will be closed on Thursday, 17th and Friday, 

18th March for St Patrick’s Day. We will have a Green 

Day on Wednesday, 16th March when children will wear 

green clothes to school to mark the occasion.  We would 

ask that each child brings £1 to school as a donation to  

Trócaire and their humanitarian work in Ukraine. 
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Fógraí Poiblí  
 To Celebrate Seachtain na Gaeilge there will be lots of events hosted by 

Conradh na Gaeilge Boirche Íochtar, so check out their websites for more 

information. 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 


